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 For the past decade, the Genesee County Chamber of Commerce has earned a reputation as 

premier partner on travel trips to China.  The Chamber has sent over 1,000 travelers to China to 

experience the culture and economy in the world’s most populous country.   

 In keeping with the Chamber’s tradition of offering educational travel experiences that you may 

not have considered previously, we are excited to announce our newest destination in 2016 – Cuba!  

 With the easing of sanctions and improving government relations, Cuba has become one the 

hottest travel destinations in years.  Your Chamber has partnered with Chamber Explorations to offer a 

once in a lifetime trip March 2-8, 2016.  Chamber Explorations is the premier travel company for trips to 

Cuba.  Their knowledge of Cuba, experience and relationships they have cultivated there will ensure an 

amazing experience to truly one of the most fascinating destinations there is today.  This is a trip that 

hasn’t been available in the United States for over 50 years! 

 The trip is available through the People-to-People initiative which allows U.S. citizens to travel to 

Cuba on a limited basis to participate in cultural experiences and have direct contact with the Cuban 

people in order to learn more about them and their culture in a highly rewarding educational 

experience. 

 More information is available on the Chamber’s Cuba trip as well as our other travel trips on our 

website at http://www.geneseeny.com/trips or stop by our office for a brochure.  

 

Have a great month! 

  

 

Tom Turnbull 
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